From: jedamiller jedamiller

To: JandP Waters

Cc: Alysha Dyjach

Subject: Re: Maple ave school.

Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 7:32:47 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks for the comments John and I'm going to have our Planning
Committee clerk, Alysha., add them to the Planning application along
with all the other good comments that came in.

Regards,
Dave Miller

------ Original Message ------

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 9:48 PM
Subject: Maple ave school.

Good evening Councillor .

The proposed development for Maple ave school is all wrong at this
location. Listening to many citizens in talking with them while handing
out Flyers re the meeting.

Growth is important but must be guarded. Well water, sewage ,
rainwater and 2 massive building is a big worry for all of us and should
be for council.

To build 8 possibly 10 single family homes would be acceptable .

Please convince the property owner to work with the community and do
the right thing.

Truly would you like to live next the proposed project ?

Thank you in advance to do the right thing here.

John Waters

Burford

Sent from my iPad



